
Dear Monee Elementary School Community,

My name is Dr. Kiwana L. Sanders, and I am elated to be the new principal of Monee
Elementary School. To serve as a school principal is an honor and privilege that I do not take for
granted. Monee Elementary School has a history of putting children first and that will continue to
be the commitment of every faculty and staff member of Monee Elementary School.

I am proud to say that this year marks my twenty-eighth year in education, and it is my
fourteenth year as an administrator. Throughout my career I have worked as a middle school
Language Arts teacher, a Reading Specialist, a Lead Literacy Coach, School Improvement
Planning Team member, Department Leader, Assistant Principal, cheerleading coach, and Girls’
Mentoring Sponsor. However, being the proud mother of two has been my most rewarding
position. Each of these positions has helped me to be the instructional leader and servant
leader that I am today.

As your principal, I expect to partner with you to ensure that Monee Elementary is the pride of
CM201U! I am committed to sustaining the high expectations at Monee Elementary and to
working tirelessly with all stakeholders to ensure each child has a quality educational
experience EVERYDAY!

I look forward to working with you.

Your partner in education,

Kiwana L. Sanders, Ed.D.


